
 

 

VIA EMAIL & COURIER – August 8/2019  
 
Attn:  

Ms. Kristen Walli - Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 27th Floor 
Toronto ON 
M4P 1E4 

 

RE:  
EB-2019-0007 – Bell Mobility Inc. – Intervention withdrawn 

 

 
Ms. Kristen Walli, 
 
Bell Mobility Inc. has completed an analysis of the mapping data provided by Imperial on Wednesday 
July 31/2019.  
 
Our RF Planning team has determined that EB-2019-0007 does not represent a significant impact to any 
installed or imminently proposed wireless telecommunications infrastructure.    
 
Considering the above, Bell Mobility’s questions regarding this proposal have been sufficiently 
addressed and is therefore withdrawing as an intervener from these proceedings.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 

 
 

Rob Anderson  
Real Estate Specialist – GTA 
 
Robert.anderson@bell.ca 
T: 905-282-3548 
M: 416 435-0580 
 

Bell Mobility Inc. 
Building D 6th Floor 
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